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The total number of incidents reflects actions 
taken by the police department in response to 
requests for service.  One police response 
often times requires multiple police actions.   
 
Last quarter 2016 has proven to be a busy 
period for the police department.  Year-end 
data illustrates an increase in activity related 
to larceny and thefts.  Increased numbers of 
motor vehicle crashes due to traffic volume 
and weather conditions are noted.  There is an 
increase in the number of operating under the 
influence of alcohol (OUI), due in part to 
increased enforcement provided for by a grant 
funded by the Governor’s Highway Safety 
Bureau.  Data obtained will be utilized to 
determine future directed patrol activity for all 
types of motor vehicle law enforcement. 
 

 

 


